
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Top Dog Members, 
 
The 2018 football season is just around the corner and with the addition of seven new listed 
players the group will be looking to re-establish themselves into Finals calculation for 2018. I am 
sure everyone is excited and looking forward to the start of the 2018 season. 
 
May I take this opportunity to welcome all new and existing members to the Top Dogs for 2018, 
and thank you all for making that extra commitment to the Western Bulldogs. For only the second 
time in Top Dog history have we had to put up the full house sign. If you have any queries 
regarding the Top Dog package, please do not hesitate to call Doug Roulston on the telephone 
numbers provided below. 
 
To assist in reducing our mail out costs, if members have an e-mail address that correspondence 
can be forwarded, could you please e-mail droulston3@bigpond.com.  
 
The group has the full use of the Laureate Room for all home games at Etihad Stadium. This 
room is a great facility for members to have a relaxing drink before the game or enjoy the dining 
which will be on offer. This year premium members have one free meal in their package and can 
purchase additional dining on match  
 
Our first Dinner for 2018 will be our Recruits Dinner which will be held on Tuesday 20th March 
2018 at Barkers Café at the VU Whitten Oval, West Footscray. The Dinner will start at 7.00pm 
at a cost of $50.00 per head.  All supporters and guests welcome. Drinks are available at bar 
prices. 
 
o Here’s your chance to get up close and personal and meet and hear from some of our new 

recruits for 2018. 
 
So let’s kick off the season by giving our new recruits a warm welcome to the Top Dogs. It would 
be great to see as many new and old faces at our first Top Dog Dinner for 2018. Members and 
guests most welcome. 
 
Premium Members are reminded they have access to one free monthly dinner as part of 
their package. 
 
If you can attend our Recruits Dinner you can book by contacting Doug Roulston via email (see 
above) or telephone on 9363-4967 (AH) or 0412-276-754 (M) by Wednesday 14th March 2018. 
Members must book and can pay by cash or cheque on the evening. If you wish to pay by 
cheque could you please forward the slip below, with the cheque made payable to the “Top Dogs” 
to Doug Roulston, 16 Glenrobe Street, Deer Park, 3023.  
 

 
I require ________   seat(s) at @ $50.00 per head for the Recruits Dinner to be held at VU 
Barkers Cafe on Tuesday, 20th March 2018. Please find enclosed a cheque made payable 
to “Top Dogs” for $_____________ enclosed. 
     NAME: ______________________________ 
     PHONE: ______________________________ 
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